
IMPORTANT NOTICE
Dear students, please note that due to the lockdown declared in Maharashtra, the 
examinations to be held from 3rd May in St. Mira’s College for Girls are postponed to 18th 
May ( tentative date) 2021.  
We request you to keep watching the college website for a revised timetable and further 
notices. 

Dr. G. H. Gidwani
Principal


